MINUTES OF THE TRI COUNTY MEETING


March 10, 2009


President Paul called the meeting to order at 8:05 PM at Riverton Country Club.

Minutes were approved as written.

Meeting began with an introduction of new Tri Count Reps.  

Prior to meeting starting Paul asked all the reps if they would be willing to start meeting at 7:30 P.M. instead of 8:00 P.M.  All reps agreed.

Treasurer’s Report - Steve
· Paul read the treasurer’s report

· The beginning balance is $9297.45.  Certificates were purchased by Joe Crick for $21.40, leaving and. ending balance of $9,297.45

Computer – Joe Crick
· Joe informed all that the B-meet schedule and  A-meet schedule were on the computer.

· A correction to the B-meet schedule was made – July 22nd should be July 15th.

Swimming Coordinator – David Katz

· No report.

Championship Meet

· Logo is almost don as well as the site layout

· Both clubs have and ad committee, but it will be headed by Whitman Square

· Busing to and from the club is arranged

· Web-site is being worked on

· Getting prices on out side catering to see if it would be more cost efficient 

Old Business
· Rick Read’s proposal from Rule 12, Section 2 dealing with eligibility was approved  by a vote of 30 Yes, 1 No
· Gerry Wixted’s proposal from Rule 9.1 regarding the coaching of contestants was approved by a vote of 30 Yes, 1 abstain
· David Katz’s proposal from Rule 7, Section 4 regarding no recall on false starts was approved by a vote of 31 Yes, 0 No
· David Katz’s proposal from Rule 10, Section 3 regarding officials and duties was defeated by a vote of 6 Yes, 25 No.  Rule will remain as written
· David Katz’s proposal from Rule 10, Section 7 regarding the certification of officials was approved by a vote of 18 Yes, 13 No 
New Business
· Willowdale informed the board that they would not host the tri-county meet in 2010; Joe will supply a list to see who would be next in line and the order of clubs to host the meet.

· The use of Laser suits was brought up.  Tri-county will wait and see what the position of USA Swimming will be.  They did, however, recommend that clubs not suggest swimmers order them until it was decided whether Tri-county will allow their use.

Next meeting:   May 12, 7:30 P.M. at Riverton Country Club

Paul adjourned meeting at 8:46 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Irene Binz

Secretary

